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Docket No. 50-440
Docket No. 50-44]

Centerior Service Conpany
ATTN: Mr., Michael D. Lyster
Vice President

Nuclear - Perry
¢/o0 The Cleveland Electric
[1Tuminating Company
10 Center Road
Perry, OH 4408]

Dear Mr. Lyster:

This refers to the special electrical distribution system followup inspection
conducted by Mr. Rolf A. Westberg and others of this office on August 17-21,
1992. During this inspection, we evaluated activities at the Perry Nuclear
Power Plant, Units 1 and 2, authorized by NRC Operating License No. NPF-48 and
Construction Permit No. CPPR-149. We discussed our inspection findings with
Mr. Edward M. Root and others of your staff{ at the conclusion of the
inspection on August 21, 1992.

The enclosed copy of our inspection report identifies the areas examined
during the inspection. The inspection assessed your actions on previously
identified insnection items from the electrical distribution system functional
inspection (ED>FI) conducted in May 1991. The inspection consisted of a
review of open inspection findings, representative records, and walkdowns of
selected portions of installed equipment.

No violations of NRC requirements were identified during the course of this
inspection.

In accordance with 10 CFR 2.790 of the Commission’s regulations, a copy of
this letter and the enclosed inspection report will be placed in the NRC
Public Document Room.

We will giadly discuss any questions you have concerning this inspection.

Sincerely,

Original S

M. A. Ring, Chief
Engineering Branch

Enclosure: Inspaction Reports
No. 50-440/82016(DRS);
No. 50-441/92004(DRS)
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Docket No. 50-440
Docket No. 50-441

Centerior Service Company
ATIN: Mr. Michael D. Lyster
Vice President

Nuclear - Perry
c¢/0 The Cleveland Electric
ITluminating Company
10 Center Road
Perry, OH 44081

Dear Mr. Lvster:

This refers to the special electrical distribution system followup inspection
conducted by Mr. Rolf A. Westberg and others of this office on August 17-21,
1992. During this inspection, we evaluated activities at the Perry Nuclear
Power Plant, Units 1 and 2, authorized by NRC Operating License No. NPF-48 and
Construction Pcrmit No. CPPR-149, We discussed our inspection findings with
Mr. Edward M. Root and others of your staff at the cunclusion of the
inspection on August 21, 1992,

The enclosed copy of our inspection report identifies the areas examined
during . e inspection. The inspection assessed your actions on previously
fdentifi.d inspection items from the electrical distribution system functional
inspection (EQSFI) conducted in May 1991. The inspection consisted of a
review of cpen inspection findings, representative records, and walkdewns of
selected portions cof instalied equipment.

No violations oi NRC requirements were identified durirg the course of this
inspection.

In accordance with 10 CFR 2.790 of the Commission’s regulations, a copy of

this letter and the enclosed inspection report will be placed in the NRC

Public Document Room,

We will gladly discuss any questions you have concerning this inspaction.
Sincerely,
t‘f{g}' ": :" 0 g he _\r-i»‘.": j‘;
M. A. Ring, Chilef
Engineering Branch

Enclosure: Inspection Reports
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